


I hope you had a wonderful Easter holiday with your family and friends. 

We are really excited to work with your child this summer term. We are also feeling quite emotional 

since some of the children will be leaving for new adventures in high school. 

If any parent or carer requires assistance with their child's transition to high school, please contact a 

member of the Canaries team we are hear to support you too! Sue also organises a parent group 

every Wednesday morning, where she provides support to all of our families. 

We have a range of exciting and engaging activities for your child to participate in in this term to help 

them meet their targets. We will continue to attend enrichment classes with the Macaws class. 

This term we are focusing on self– confidence and self—awareness and the children will be taking 

part in lots of fun and engaging sessions linked to PHSE.  

                       Jane                         Georgi                      Mike                           Iona  





Your child will participate in a variety of activities related to the stories. We will 

keep you informed and display the children's photos and achievements on the 

class website.  



   

 

   Day  

 

 

      Monday                      

 

 

       Tuesday  

 

 

     Wednesday  

 

 

    Thursday  

    

 

   Friday  

 

 

  Morning  

 

 Forest  

 

Focusing on targets   

 

Roar PE session 

 

 

Cookery  

 

Enrichment and PE 

 

 

    Afternoon  

 

Enrichment  

 

 

Science  

 

Shopping in the local 

community.  

 

Arts and crafts  

 

Fun Friday! Chil-

dren to take part in 

fun and engaging 

sessions.  

The class full timetable is on the class webpage.  



Every morning, the Canaries class  will participate in a variety of programmes based on 

their targets. They will take part in numeracy, literacy,  phonics lessons and guided reading. 

We will focus on their speech and language, using communication aids, lamp device, and 

symbols to support them in their communication.  

 

The children are going to take part in Roar, dance, and PE activities; if you want your  

children to wear a PE kit, please send one to school with their name written on it.  

 

We would like to thank you all for your support, and we look forward to you coming to 

school and participating in activities with your child.  

                                     Email address j.jamieson@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk  

                                                            Contact number 0161 359 5322         


